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John Therriault - AC 09-52/ Ernest W. Foster

From: “Mike Harsted” <mharsted@lasallecounty.org>
To: <therriaj @ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 8/21/2009 2:18 PM AUG 2 ,1 2009
Subject: AC 09-52/ Ernest W. Foster

STATEOF ILLINOIS
Poflution Contro’ Board

August 20, 2009

Illinois Pollution Control Board
John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Dear Sir,

At this time, as director of the LaSalle County Environmental Services and Land Use Department, I am requesting
a dismissal for the Administration Citation (AC 09-52). I firmly believe that with the cleanup that has taken place
on Mr. Ernest W. Foster’s property thus far, that a full cleanup and compliance to the Act will be completed by
October 20, 2009.

Should you have any questions and/or concerns please contact me at (815) 434-8666.

Sincerely,

Michael E. Harsted
Director
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